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Weekly Drilling Progress Report – Ungani North 1 Deepening 
 

 

Buru Energy Limited (“Buru” or “Company”) provides the following weekly update on the deepening 
operations at the Ungani North 1 well as at 06:00hrs, 13 December 2012 (AWST). 

At the time of its suspension in late August, the Ungani North 1 well was the fourth well to be drilled 
by the Buru – Mitsubishi Corporation (“MC”) Joint Venture in 2012.  The well is located in exploration 
permit EP 391 some 100 kilometres to the east of Broome, and lies some six kilometres north of the 
Ungani Production Facility.  Buru and MC each have a 50% interest in this well and in EP 391, with 
MC and Buru each contributing 50% of the cost of the well. 

Since the the last update report wireline logging operations have been completed and the 7 inch 
casing has been run to total depth to allow for future evaluation and testing. 

This is the last drilling report for the Ungani North well deepening operation. 

Further information on the Company is available at: www.buruenergy.com 

 

For inquiries please contact: 

 
Eric Streitberg  Executive Director 
Telephone  +61 8 9215 1800 
Freecall   1800 337 330 
Email   ericstreitberg@buruenergy.com 

Buru Energy Limited  
ABN 71 130 651 437 
Level 2, 97 William Street 
Perth, Western Australia 6000 
PO Box 7794, Perth 
Cloisters Square WA 6850 
Ph: 61-8 9215 1800  
Fax: 61-8 9215 1899 
www.buruenergy.com 
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